
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 18.02.2022. 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SPRING HALF-TERM HOLIDAY 
 
Just a reminder that school closes tonight for the Spring Half-Term holiday. 
 
School re-opens on Monday 28 February 2022. 
 
WORLD BOOK WEEK - FRIDAY 04 MARCH 2022 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Week on Friday 04 March.  Children may come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character.  
 
RED NOSE DAY – FRIDAY 18 MARCH 2022 
 
This year we are once again raising funds for Red Nose Day.  We will have a supply of 
Red Noses in school for sale – more information to follow nearer the date. 
 
NUT ALLERGY – PACKED MEAL INFORMATION 
 
If you send your child to school with a packed meal, we would like you to consider the 
contents and ingredients of the food you put in their meal box.  Please can you ensure 
that the packed meal contents do not contain any nuts or sesame seed items.  If in doubt, 
please contact school and we will hopefully be able to offer further guidance. 
 
 

SAT’s WEEK – MONDAY 09 MAY TO THURSDAY 12 MAY 2022 
 
As with every school, our SAT’s results are an important indicator of the school’s success.  
It is especially important that all Y6 pupils attend during SAT’s week, and we have an 
emergency procedure for any pupil who may be ill or where there are any problems during 
the week. 
 
If your child is in Y6 this year, please help us by ensuring that no holidays are arranged for 
the week beginning 09 May 2022.   
 
In some cases, the local authority could issue a significant fine per pupil. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
 
 


